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In regards to the incinerator in Western Sydney, I am disgusted that there is even plans to allow 
this so close to residential areas and schools!! 
We already are putting up with horrid smells nearly every day ( this has gone on for years), and 
there is no guarantee that they are safe! 
Please do not allow this to be built in our backyard!!! 


